
 

 

EXCITING 
ANNOUNCEMENT! 

In efforts to improve children’s oral health in WA       
state, two Spokane Public Schools are eligible to receive a 

$1000 Grant! 
Courtesy of our community partners at Delta Dental 

of Washington & Arcora Foundation 
 

The PTG/PTO of the two SPS School District schools who 
have the highest percentage of “Yes” ToothSavers 

consent forms turned in this Fall (2023) will receive this 
donation. 

Please feel free to print this poster and spread the 
word to teachers and staff. 

 

 

 

          

 

**Winners will be announced mid -December and schools will receive grant 

monies by December 31, 2023. Consent forms will only be accepted from 

students who attend a ToothSavers’ participating public school in your district.** 


